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Mathematics Workshop 

 

Monday 14th November 2022. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

“Without mathematics, there’s nothing you can do. Everything around you is mathematics. 

Everything around you is numbers.” – Shakuntala Devi  

 

We know that Mathematics can be a daunting topic to conquer so to assist with this, we are 

inviting you to attend a Parent Workshop on Wednesday 23rd November 2022. This will take place 

between 3.40pm-4.10pm and then again at 4.15pm-4.45pm. Please indicate below which one of 

the two sessions would be most favourable for you to attend.  

 

During the session, we will take a journey from the introduction of number to Class 1 all the way to 

mastering the art of long division in Class 3 and ensuring that your child is high-school ready. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

The Valley Team. 

 
 

 

I __________________________________________ parent of ______________________________ (child’s 

name) in Class ______________ would like to attend the Mathematics Parent Workshop on 

Wednesday 23rd November 2022 at 3.40pm or 4.15pm (please delete). 

 

Signed _______________________________________________         Date: _______________________ 

 

http://www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/

